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To: Honorable Board of Selectmen 
From: Planning Board 
Re: Chilmark Zoning Bylaws Homesite Housing Section 6.9 Proposed Amendments 
Date: February 19, 2016 
 
 
 
 

On December 14, 2015 and January 11, 2016, the Planning Board held a public hearing to 
discuss proposed amendments to the Chilmark Zoning Bylaws in Section 6.9, Homesite 
Housing. The public hearing was closed on January 11, 2016. 

At a properly posted meeting of the Planning Board, on February 16, 2016, the Board voted to 
recommend these amendments to the Chilmark Zoning Bylaws. 

Please find, enclosed, the Chilmark Zoning Bylaw Homesite Housing Section 6.9 with 
recommended amendments shown in red as voted by the Planning Board. 
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